
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

College Park Arts Exchange  
encourages you to show your Spring Spirit  

with Cherry Blossoms!   
 
The 2022 National Cherry Blossom Festival wants area residents to 
decorate their porch, stoop, balcony or window with festive pink Cherry 
Blossom displays.  CPAE encourages you to coordinate and share ideas 
with your neighbors for this fun, community building arts event! 
 
Registration is now open!  
https://nationalcherryblossomfestival.org/event/petal-porches/ 
Decorations should be on display from March 20 through April 17.  
 
Find out more about Petal Porches, including how to register for official 
inclusion in the Cherry Blossom Festival, rules, and several videos on 
making your own cherry blossom decorations by upcycling common 
materials at the official website above.  
 
Materials used to decorate can be anything you like!  Reusing old party decorations, 
wrapping paper, and plastic bags and bottles is a great way to upcycle. Balloons, paper 
lanterns, crepe paper, and cherry blossom branches and garlands are great. You might 
include prancing pink ninjas, pink rabbits, or of course, pink flamingos! Share your 
decorations with CPAE on Facebook!! Contact info@cpae.org with any questions.  
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